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Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission gg 31% hg3..

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 -

Arlington, Texas 76012 ;

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 76
" Damage to Pressurizer Heaters During Hot
Functional Testing"
Third Interim Report

REFERENCE: LP&L letter W3I83-0234 dated July 13, 1983

Dear Mr. Collins:

The above referenced letter indicated that a Final Report would be submitted
to the USNRC by September 15, 1983.

At the present time, all thirty (30) of the pressurizer heaters have been
replaced. Welding and Non-Destructive Testing (NDE) associated with the
corrective action was performed in accordance with Section XI of the ASME
Code. Closure of this SCD is pending ths review of the supporting
documentation.

A Final Report will, therefore, be submitted to the USNRC on October 14, 1983.

Very truly yours,

W&
F. J. Drummond
Nuclear Services Manager
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1cc: 1) Director 3) Mt. E. L. Blake

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

2) Director 4) Mr. W. M. Stevenson
Office of Management j

| Information and Program Control ;
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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